Is there a corrected copy of 9.19 minutes, including Frank’s comments below? Thanks, maureen 

From: Frank [mailto:fseawright@vermontel.net] 
Sent: Wednesday, September 21, 2016 9:09 PM
To: atrowbridge@myfairpoint.net; kordscott@vermontel.net; Maureen Bell; Town of Windham; windham.towntreasurer@gmail.com; Jo-Jo
Subject: Re: draft minutes for 9-19-16 Regular Select Board meeting

On 09/21/2016 08:12 PM, atrowbridge@myfairpoint.net wrote:
Greetings!
Please find attached the draft minutes from Monday's meeting.  Let me know of any corrections, etc., you want to make.  The Vicious Dog Ordinance will be posted tomorrow.  i will also post these draft minutes at the posting spots in Town. 
Alison
Questions about the Wind Turbines: The Board was asked about the Town group that was negotiating with Iberdrola and the Board stated they didn’t know about this. They also stated that they are the only legal party that can negotiate on behalf of the Town. The Board was asked if the Town was prepared to litigate the decision if necessary and it was premature to answer this question at this time. 

I don't think this is full enough. Kord said that he was aware of the negotiations, but declined to say more. When asked who the negotiators were he referred to a list of 67 names as being possible negotiation committee members but then declined to be more specific.
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